
 
 

Library News and Events 
515-924-3680 or librarydirector@burtiowa.com 

 
Monday 9:00-12:00 & 1:00-6:00 

Wednesday & Friday 12:00-6:00, Saturday 9:30-11:30 
 

Thank you to all who attended the Library Christmas Open House! 
 

Kids Craft Morning will be held on Saturday January 27th 10:00am – 11:30am. Winter themed craft 
along with a snack. Hope to see you then! 

 
 

City News and Events 
www.burtiowa.com 

515-924-3618 or cityclerk@burtiowa.com 
Monday: Phone/email access only 

Tuesday-Friday: 8am- 12pm & 1pm-3pm 
 

UTILITY BILL AUTOMATIC BANK WITHDRAWAL: If you are interested in having your utility bill paid 
directly from your bank account each month, contact City Hall. You will receive your utility bill as usual,  
but the bank will withdraw the funds from your account on the 15th of each month. One less thing to worry 
about! 

        
The Burt Bulletin is hosting Trivia Night! Come to the complex January 11th, doors open at 6:30 pm.  
$20 for teams of 8 or less. RSVP to email: burtbulletin@gmail.com or call: (515)320-5781. 
 
Burt Fire Department will be hosting BINGO again this winter, starting January 19, 2024! It will be every  
third Friday from November until March! There will be a meal served.  

 
Snow Removal Ordinance: It is the responsibility of abutting property owners to remove snow, ice, and 
accumulations promptly from the sidewalks. Please do this as soon as possible after the snowfall. Be 
mindful of where you are piling your snow, and keep it on your own property. Also be aware of where your 
vehicles are parked, so that the City can get the streets cleaned off as quickly and efficiently as possible.  
 
The City has updated their computer software! With this, it has the ability for you to have access to your  
own account! Follow these directions to sign up! 1.) Go to: https://burtiowa.frontdeskgworks.com/   
2.) Create new. 3.) Are you already receiving utility bills from us? CHOOSE YES. 4.) Then you will  
type in the account number and street address. Use the exact street address on your bill.  
 
By signing up for Front Desk not only will you have access to your own account, but you can also pay  
your bill, get email billing, and eventually once people get signed up, we will be able to send out notices 
and notifications this way. There is also a tab on our website labeled Front Desk where you can access this.  
  
 
Sign up to have your utility bills taken directly out of your bank account.  Payment will come out of 
your account on the 15th of each month.  You will receive your utility bill each month the same as usual 
so you will know the amount that will be withdrawn on the 15th.   

 

Wishing all of you a wonderful holiday season. 
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Interactive Calendar is available online at 
https://localendar.com/public/burtlibrary 
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